
Upcoming Events
Friday, November 1:
Staf f  Development Day                     
NO SCHOOL for students

Monday, November 4:
District  Parent  Council  Meet ing

6:30 p.m. @ Tubman

Friday, November 8:
End of  First  Marking Period

Monday, November 11:
Veterans Day - NO SCHOOL

Monday, November 25:
"Read Around Genesee" 

Family Night
5:00-7:00 p.m.

Tuesday, November 26:
Report  Cards Dist ributed

November 27-29:
Thanksgiving Recess - NO SCHOOL

For more events, visit
www.aecsd.educat ion

Dear Genesee Families,

I love this time of year! The color of the leaves makes 
this area of the country so beautiful! Unfortunately, that 
means the cold weather and snow will be arriving soon. 
Please let us know if  your child is in need of a warm 
jacket.

All parents/guardians are invited to the District Parent 
Council meeting at 6:30 p.m. November 4 at the Harriet 
Tubman Administration Building. The meeting will 
include a discussion regarding school safety and safety 
tips for technology use. The Auburn Police Department 
will be presenting at this meeting.

I am excited to announce that we will have a fun "Read 
Around Genesee" family night on Monday, November 25 
from 5 to 7 p.m. Staff  members will be reading, there 
will be STEM activit ies, and the night will end with a 
snack. Be on the lookout for more information which will 
be sent home with your child. I hope to see many of you 
there!

Sincerely,
Heather Costello
Principal

FROM THE PRINCIPAL:

Contact  us:
Main off ice: (315) 255-8640                                                

Fax: (315) 255-8675 
School Nurse: (315) 255-8646

Novem ber  2019

@auburn_genesee
@AuburnECSD

Genesee           
Elementary School

Our 2nd graders had a great t ime at Owens Orchards!



ATTENDANCE
MATTERS!

Rope Jumping Contest

Our students performed well at the district-wide jump rope 
contest on October 23! Way to go!

Please make sure your student is in 
school whenever possible. Every day is 
a gif t of education. 

If  your child is not present, please call 
the main off ice at (315) 255-8640 to 
report his or her absence.

Please help us reduce chronic absence. 
For more information, please visit: 
www.everystudentpresent .org/parents 

# EveryStudentPresentAECSD

Our Pride Leadership Team traveled to Syracuse on October 29 to advocate for fair school funding! 

Genesee students were among a group of Auburn Enlarged City School District students, staff  members, 
community members, Board of Education members and administrators who traveled by bus to express their 
support for fair funding before an education roundtable held by members of the New York State Senate. 
The group showed support with chants and homemade signs and turned over petit ions containing over a 
thousand signatures in support of fair education funding.

Pride Leadership Team Advocates for School  Funding
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